Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)

Sent: March 22, 2020 1:49 PM

To: Reza, Arianne (Ext.)

Cc: Murdock, Kelly (SPAC/PSPC); Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSP(C)
Subject: FW: Honeywell - N95 masks, PPE

Hi Arianne,

If we are looking for a large supplier to support over the next 3-6 months with continued stockpile requirements,
Honeywell has the capacity to support.

They have the capacity to manufacture N95 masks out of their facility in Tijuana and other PPE products via Smithfield
Rhode Island facility. They are willing to dedicate an entire line of their production to Govt of Canada, and can produce

items in the 50M+ quantity.

I have spoken with Joseph Fengler and Romina Khananisho, they are eager to speak to someone from PSPC if there is a
need for their production capacity.

Their contact info is:
Joseph Fengler, VP Govt Relations: Joseph.Fengler@Honeywell.com, 202-615-0583
Romina Khananisho: romina.khananisho@honeywell.com

Caitlin
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